

January 10, 2020

Mr. Kenneth R. Gingras President Chapter 54 Special Forces Association 153 White Birch Way West Barnstable, MA 02668

Dear Mr. Gingras,

Just as our nation stands high on the shoulders of those who have sacrificed much, the New England Center and Home for Veterans (NECHV) relies on selfless donors who have recognized a need and invested in it. Your collection of 200 pairs of socks and 175 pairs of briefs to NECHV goes a long way to helping Veterans feel cared for and appreciated. It is generosity like yours that lights the way for our Veteran residents, and ultimately you have contributed to the ongoing restoration of their dignity.

Now in its third decade of service, the Center is a multidimensional service and care provider for former military service men and women offering a broad array of programs and services that enable success, reintegration, meaningful employment and independent living. The Center incorporates a collaborative and networked community model of service, and has partnerships with medical facilities, government agencies, educational institutions, businesses and other service providers to support the needs of all Veterans who face challenges. Our experienced professionals will continue to provide Veterans with the tools to achieve success. However, it is truly your support that makes this all possible.

As a supporter of the NECHV, you have touched the lives of so many of our Veterans in need and on behalf of all of us here at the Center, I thank you for your dedication to our mission.

On behalf of our Veterans, thank you!

Warm regards,

Charlene F. Pontbriand

Senior Vice President, Advancement

New England Center and Home for Veterans

NECHV is a charitable organization qualified under section 501 (c)(3) of the IRS code. No goods or services of any kind were received in consideration for this gift. All or part of your gift may be tax deductible as a charitable contribution. Please check with your tax advisor.